
February 4, 2014 
 

Rep. Doug Isaacson 

State Capitol Room 13 

120 Fourth St 

Juneau, AK 99801 
 

  

 

 

Rep. Doug Isaacson, 

 

Thank you for your time and effort to help military spouses living and working in Alaska.  While 

many military spouses will undoubtedly become Alaska residents, many of us would like to 

remain residence of our home states.   Voting and Tax purposes are two examples of how the 

Military Spouses Residency Relief Act would make our lives a lot easier when we move from 

state to state.   I have lived in 4 states in the past 6 years.  It’s time consuming changing many 

documents each and every time we move across state lines.  Also, it would be helpful to keep our 

home state drivers license.  I am asking you to consider enacting the Military Spouses Relief Act 

in the state of Alaska by passing House Bill 212.   

 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Tanya Kelly 

1 Eielson Place 

Eielson AFB, AK 99702 

907-372-1262 
   

            Tanya Kelly


